
 

 

CLERY CRIME ALERT 
(Timely Warning) 

 
BURGLARY - REPORTED ON 08/20/25 

 
On Tuesday, August 19th, 2025, between 12:30 and 1:30 p.m., an unknown 
individual made an unauthorized entry into an office space in Grace Dodge Hall 
and stole a credit card from an unattended handbag.  There was no forced 
entry.  The crime was reported to TC Public Safety on 08/20/25. 
 
If you have any information about this crime, please contact 911 and TC Public 
Safety at 212‐678‐3333.  
 
Crime Prevention Tips: 

●​ Secure your personal belongings and store them out of sight. 
●​ Report broken or malfunctioning door locks to facilities as soon as 

possible. 
●​ Set alerts for credit card purchases. 
●​ Report credit card theft or fraud to the credit card issuer immediately. 

 
 
 

TC Safe is the Official Safety App for the TC Community.  Click here for more 
information. 

 
 
The Federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act (Clery Act) requires that 
Institutions must issue a timely warning for any Clery Act crime that: 

●​ Occurs within Clery geography and is: 
●​ Reported to campus security authorities or local police agencies and is:  
●​ Considered by the institution to represent a serious or continuing threat to students or employees. 

 
To learn more about the Clery Act, please visit:  Clery Act | U.S. Department of Education 
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https://www.tc.columbia.edu/publicsafety/safety--emergency-resources/tc-safe-app/
https://www2.ed.gov/admins/lead/safety/campus.html

